
 

 

Date:  September 26, 2012 

 

To:  Parents of Broad Street Walkers 

From:  Mr. William A. Cardone, Principal 

 

This is a reminder to all parents of Broad Street walkers to please be aware that there is an active 
driveway adjacent to the fence line of the RBC parking lot at the corner of Peters Place and Broad Street.  
We ask that you be mindful of that driveway as we release your child(ren) to you at dismissal.  We, 
unfortunately, do not have control of any traffic that may be entering or leaving that driveway during 
dismissal time. 


